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All Care Health Center Hires New Executive Director 

All Care Health Center (ACHC) Board of Directors concluded a thorough three month search by 

selecting Bill Wypyski as ACHC’s new Executive Director to replace Cecelia Creighton, who 

announced her resignation earlier this year.  

Jacquie Peregoy, ACHC Finance Director and Interim Executive Director, announced Bill 

Wypyski’s acceptance of the position to ACHC staff earlier this week. Paul Kline, ACHC Board 

Chair, is excited about the new hire and said “ACHC Board was seeking a person with a strong 

background in community health center leadership and the experience to lead ACHC in its 

continued growth goals. We are proud to announce, we found these qualities in our newly 

appointed Executive Director, Bill Wypyski.” Bill will begin his position at ACHC on Monday, 

November, 2nd.  

Mr. Wypyski is an experienced community health center leader and executive director. He most 

recently served as President and Chief Executive Officer at Sterling Area Health Center in 

Sterling, Michigan. Bill has over 29 years of healthcare experience, including outpatient and 

hospital services. In addition, his background includes work as a healthcare administrator and 

social worker. He has extensive familiarity with Health Resources and Services Administration 

(HRSA) site visits and is well versed in clinical operations. Bill is “excited to join ACHC due to its 

community mission, engaging staff, and high quality medical, dental and ancillary services.”     

Bill earned a Bachelor of Science from Cornell University, a Master of Social Work from the 

University of Denver, a Master of Public Administration from the University of Maine and a 

Master of Human Services from Capella University. Additionally, Mr. Wypyski is a Fellow of the 

American College of Healthcare Executives.  

 

About All Care Health Center 

ACHC is a federally qualified health center (FQHC) located in Council Bluffs, Iowa and is 

certified as a Level III Patient Centered Medical Home (PCMH). ACHC’s mission is to provide 

affordable, comprehensive, high quality healthcare to the entire community. ACHC is a one stop 

shop for patient centered care focusing on the underserved in our community and engaging 

patients to live healthier lives. ACHC’s medical and dental services are supported with a 

comprehensive assortment of ancillary services including an onsite pharmacy, mental health 

providers, social services, health insurance enrollment and limited transportation. In addition to 

our main clinic, ACHC has satellite locations at Carter Lake Elementary and MOHM’s Place 

homeless shelter. For more information about ACHC, visit www.allcarehealthcenter.org.  
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